
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency
Date: Monday, 7 March 2022 9:21:06 AM

Good morning,
This email is a plea to stop the extension of the emergency powers. It is obvious the
emergency is over, the pandemic has run its course and we are all living life with the virus
now.
My livelihood ( 30 years teaching) has been suspended, and our people and community are
reeling from the mandates effects. 
The State of Queensland does NOT need to be held under emergency powers any more.

Thank you for your consideration,
Tabitha Knox-Carlson
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